
The New KS3 Report (Years 7,8 and 9)

This section of 
the report gives 
the statistics for 
attendance

This section of the 
report tells parents 
how many reward 
cards their child has 
handed in and the 
number of points 
they have 
accumulated for 
their good 
behaviour and 
attitude in lessons.

This section of the 
report  tells parents  if 
their child is  coming 
to class without the 
necessary equipment, 
with inappropriate 
behaviour or 
incomplete 
homework.

This is the Number 
Grade  we hope 
your child will have 
reached by the end 
of the Year if they 
are on track to 
achieve their 
potential.

This is the Number 
Grade which is 
statistically most 
likely that your 
child will achieve 
in this subject 
based on their KS2 
data

The blue 
suggests that 
your child is 
working above 
expectations at 
the moment and 
if this continues 
they may well 
achieve above 
their end of year 
and end of Year 
11 target grade

The pink 
suggests that 
your child is 
working below 
expectations at 
the moment and 
if this continues 
they may well 
achieve lower 
than their end of 
year and end of 
Year 11 target 
grade. 



On the Year 10 report all 
subjects apart from 
Technology a Number is 
given instead of a letter. 
From 2017 these subjects 
will be awarded in this 
form and a full 
explanation is provided 
on the following website. 
AQA Website (Explanation 
of new grading system)

The New Year10 Interim Report
This report can be 
interpreted in the same 
way as the reports for the 
other Year groups apart 
from the difference 
outlined below.

http://www.aqa.org.uk/about-us/supporting-education/policy/gcse-and-a-level-changes/structure-of-new-gcses/explaining-new-gcse-grades-transcript

